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ELECTION 
Four council and the 

mayor will be up for 

election in November.  

 Three positions will be for four years 

and one for 2 years.  The mayor’s position is 

for 2 years. Echo council members are elected 

at large.    

 Those interested in running may 

pickup petitions  beginning May 30 and they 

are due by August 21. The charter requires 

you to file a petition signed by 20 Echo City 

registered voters. You cannot pay a fee at the 

courthouse to file. You can sign only one peti-

tion per office, i.e. one mayor petition and 4 

council petitions. If someone signs 2 mayor 

petitions for example, the signature will only 

be counted on the first filed petition. 

 COUNCIL MEMBERS ARE VOLUN-

TEERS AND ARE NOT PAID. 

 To run for council you must be a regis-

tered voter living within the Echo corporate 

limits for at least one year prior to filing. 

 The Mayor’s position is only 2 years. ‘  

  A representative 

from CTUIR will be at-

tending the May 17 council 

meeting to discuss Kayak 

Transportation options to the council, such as 

grants, costs 

and require-

m e n t s . 

 T h e 

meeting will be 

at 5 p.m. in the 

old VFW Hall 

o n  B r i dg e 

Street.  

The EchoThe Echo  

Saturday, 

May 26, 

2018 
 Come and 

enjoy this colorful 

event that brings 

lots of great vehicles and people to town. 

 Registration opens at 10 am at the 

show booth.  Show Time Begins at 

Noon….Awards 4 pm  Classes: Best of 

Show, People’s Choice, Best Stock Car, Muscle

(Classic & Modern), Best Truck,  Import 

(Stock & Modified), Best Low Rider, Best 

Work in Progress, Rat Rod, Motorcycle, Pre 

1930, 1930-39, 1940-49, 1950-59, 1960-69, 

1970-79, 1980-89, 1990-99, 2000-2009, 2010 & 

Newer 

Vehicle Entry Fee $20  & Students w/

school ID $5 

 Food and beverages will be available at 

businesses and from school organizations.  

 Vendors: If you are interested in hav-

ing a Space contact Raymon Smith at (541) 

430-2488 or raymon.smith@echo.k12.or.us; 

M a r i e  R o s e  a t  ( 5 4 1 )  7 2 0 -7897 

or mt_thoughts@hotmail.com. 

 The first Echo Open 

Air Market of the season 

will be Saturday, May 19 at 

4 p.m in the George/City 

Park.  

 You can find infor-

mation on the markets on Facebook at: 

h t t p s : / / w w w . f a c e b o o k . c o m /

echoopenairmarket/. There is an email link 

on the Facebook page. The 2nd market will 

the June 16 and the last will be in October. 

mailto:raymon.smith@echo.k12.or.us
mailto:mt_thoughts@hotmail.com
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“Helping Make Echo 

More Beautiful”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors 

Echo’s Beautification Program 

each year; Providing plants, la-

bor & green house space for floral displays & do-

nates annuals for public areas. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

 Beautiful Bouquets  

  Arrangements & more 

  Gift Center 

  Blooming & House plants 

  Visit us on Facebook                         

 541-567-3278                      465 W. Theater Ln.  

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

Tree Fair 
Echo Elementary students 

helped celebrate Arbor Day 

and the annual Tree Fair 

again last month. This is 

Echo’s 29th year as a Tree 

City USA.  

 Mayor Hampton read 

the Arbor Day proclamation while students 

drew posters, made bark rubbings, or enjoyed 

refreshments and a play break at the Fort 

Henrietta Park Playground. Poster Contest 

Winners: Kinder-

garten: 1. Chrystal 

Zapata, 2. Emily 

Bonner, 3. JD Ow-

en.   1st Grade: 1. 

Kasyn Bailey, 2. 

Khloe Spoon, 3. 

Emerson Spike.  

2nd grade: 1. Lo-

gan Smith, 2. Sam-

uel Pollick,  3. 

Adrian Estes. 3rd Grade: 1. Tristan Horn,  2. 

(tie) Megan Wiseman & Brooklyn Wade.  

4 t h 

Grade: 1. 

Ella Ann 

Webb, 2. 

E m i l y 

Rose, 3 

G a d g e 

P r i m -

mer. 5th 

G r a d e : 

Stay ‘n Play 
 As part of the Ready 

to Learn Program, the Echo 

Library has received Melis-

sa and Doug items for the 

library such as a rug with   

a checker board and other 

games printed on it, wooden 



Library Do-

nations 
Summer Reading 

$15 Anonymous 

Janie Enright—puppet 

B. Zumwalt Family—2 CD collections & 

2 books 

Other Donations 

If I were Mayor Contest  Winners 

Each year the League of Oregon Cities  spon-

sors “If I were Mayor..” Contests around the 

state .  For the last two years Echo has partic-

ipated by sponsoring a local contest.  Cash do-

nations provided prize money for winners and 

the city contributed Echo promotional items. 

Winners his year were: 

 Illustrations:  Logan Kellan Smith 

4th grade Posters: Emma Pollick & Jacee 

James  

7th Grade Essay: Lillian Wallis 

puzzles, blocks, and 

giant stuffed animals 

to cuddle. The intent 

is to encourage chil-

dren to be comforta-

ble in their library 

and stay and play for 

a while. 

 

2018 Summer Reading Program 

Libraries Rock! 
Echo Public Library 
@ the VFW building 

 

Starts Friday June 22nd at 2:00 pm 
Ends August 10th  

How the Program Works 

1. Children ages Birth to 15 years of age can register for the program.Non-readers 

list the titles of books that are read to the child. 

2. You may register for the reading programs any time after the last day of school. 

3. You’ll receive reading logs to record the titles of books you read this summer. 

4. We’ll be offering a variety of programs, giveaways, and contests all summer, so 

pick up a list of events and drop in as often as possible. 

5. Updates will be in the City of Echo’s Newsletter. 

6. There will be a final party with certificates and rewards, August 10th. 

7. The library welcomes children of all abilities.  

Remember reading and participation in reading programs is one of the 

best ways to help your child gain educational success!!! 

Lou Nakapalau Memorial Donations $330 

George Park 

Echo Yard Sale/Flea Market $50 

Kinsman Foundation grant to VFW Hall 

Renovation  $5000 



Care Van is 

in need of 

drivers, es-

pecially vol-

u n t e e r s .  

See the box 

in the cen-

ter below 

and contact 

C i n d y 

Schaan if 

you would 

be interest-

ed. 


